
 

 

 
 

 

 
    

17.08.2023 

Media statement issued by Samagi Jana Balawegaya (SJB) 

 

We are deeply saddened and horrified by the attack in Shah-e-Cheragh shrine in Shiraz, Iran. 

This cowardly act of terrorism has claimed the lives of two innocents with many more suffering 

injuries. We condemn this attack in the strongest terms possible and offer our deepest 

condolences to the families of the victims and to the people of Iran. 

 

This attack is a reminder of the dangers of terrorism and the need for all countries to work 

together to fight this scourge. 

 

 

 

Ranjith Madduma Bandara, MP  
General Secretary, 
Samagi Jana Balawegaya.  
 

   

  


